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Addendum No. 1 

Bottled Water Delivery Service for Baltimore City District Court  

Solicitation No. K23-0010-42 

 

05/12/2022 

 

The purpose of this addendum is to amend and clarify certain portions of the above-referenced solicitation with all 

prospective bidders/offerors. 

 

Clarifications: 

C1.  Delete: Key Information Summary Sheet, Issue Date: May 09, 2022 

 Replace with: May 10, 2022 

 

All addenda will be incorporated into the final contract documents and will be binding on all bidders/offerors 

responding to this solicitation. Each bidder/offeror submitting a bid/proposal must acknowledge receipt of all addenda 

by completing and forwarding Attachment H (included in bid/proposal package) with the bid/proposal response; 

failure to acknowledge addenda may result in the bid/proposal rejection. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, please contact me at (410) 260-1582 or email me at 

karen.hoang@mdcourts.gov 

 

 

 

 

Karen Hoang 

Procurement Officer 
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